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Question Number:   W652-06 
 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
Can the department now, following passage of the Building and Construction 
Improvement Bill identify which properties have been/are being considered for the 
Australian Building and Construction Commission, how many and where? 
 
Answer: 
 

• DEWR are seeking new premises in Melbourne, Sydney, Adelaide, Perth and 
Brisbane on behalf of the ABCC. 

• The ABCC cannot provide specific address details of those properties. 

• Negotiations over possible leases are continuing in relation to some locations 
and properties are still being sourced in others. 




